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From the Secretary’s Desk 
 
Greetings from the Secretaries Desk.  I 

hope this newsletter finds you doing well 

and staying cool enough.   

 

This month there are a few exciting things 

going on that you might be interested in.   

 

On Sunday June 10th, we will be having our 

monthly pancake breakfast.  Brethren, this 

is a monthly fundraiser that the profits go 

to support the maintenance and upkeep of 

the lodge.  Come out and enjoy a great 

breakfast, fellowship, and help with the 

cooking and cleanup.  We would really 

appreciate all the help we can get. 

 

Tuesday, June 12th, Kimberling Chapter 

#164 is having a “Family Night” where they 

are honoring the Masons.  Your families are 

welcome, so bring them, come out and 

support your lodge, enjoy some great food 

and fellowship, and show the ladies our 

support.  It will be a pot luck, so you know 

it will be great.  We will eat at 5:00 P.M. and 

the meeting will start at 6:00 P.M. to 

confer a third degree.   

 

On Saturday, June 16th, the lodge has voted 

to participate in a Widows Luncheon, 

organized by Branson Lodge #587.  I have 

sent letters to the widows that I have 

addresses to, and already have one that 

wants to participate.  They will eat lunch at 

the Grand Country Buffet, at noon, then 

see a show afterwards.   

 

Tuesday, June 26th, the ladies of the 

Eastern Star will be preparing and serving 

a meal.  We will eat at 5:00 PM and the 

meeting will start at 6:00 P.M to confer a 

first degree.   

 
Come out and support your lodge, support 

the ladies of the Eastern Star they prepare 

some delicious food, and enjoy some great 

fellowship. 

 

Respectfully and Fraternally 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins – Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website information: 

 

Webmaster: W.B. Keith Oxby 

New website address is:  

http://www.tablerocklodge680.org/ 

If you have anything you would 

like to see on it, please email him 

at ozarkenglishman@gmail.com 
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More from your Secretary: 
 

Brethren, for those of you that are 

Shriners, remember this weekend is 

Shrine Ceremonial.  If you are a 

Shriner and Past Master, we have a 

Past Masters unit, that meets on 

Friday night at 6:00 PM.  If you are 

interested, please let me know. 

 

There is a 43rd Masonic District Picnic 

scheduled again this year.  It will be 

held on Sunday June 10th, at 2:00 PM.  

PM. It will be held at Grubaugh Park in 

Ozark. The address is 907 E. Parkview, 

Ozark MO. You will need to bring 

chairs and a side dish to share.  

 

We have had three brothers who have 

just purchased their endowed 

membership. They are W.B. Kenny 

Atkins, W.B. Greg Yoder, and W.B. 

Larry Dreppard.  Congratulations 

Brethren on obtaining your endowed 

membership.  You won’t have to pay 

dues anymore.   

 

By the way Brethren, the Endowed 

memberships currently cost $750.00 

plus the current year dues.  If you 

can’t afford the $750.00 at one time, 

you can make payments of $150.00 for 

five years or in any $150.00 

increments.  The amount of the 

endowment will probably go up at 

Grand Lodge this year, so if you are 

interested, please contact me for 

more details.   

 

The endowment membership keeps 

giving to your lodge even after you 

have given up your working tools. So, 

this is a great way to support your 

lodge even after you are gone. 

 
Fraternally, 

 

Barry Jenkins - Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PANCAKES AND MORE 

 

SUNDAY 

 June 10th, 2017 

 

8:00 A.M. - NOON 

INVITE YOUR FAMILY, 

FRIENDS, AND 

NEIGHBORS FOR ALL YOU 

CAN EAT! 

Pancakes, scrambled 

eggs, bacon, sausage, 

hash browns, biscuits & 

gravy, juice, and coffee! 

Price $7.00 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

Please plan to help in 

preparing the food as 

well as serving. Extra 

special help is needed in 

the cleanup! Don’t let 

just a few do all the 

work come out and do 

your part.  Funds go to 

the upkeep and 

Maintenance of our 

Lodge. 

 

June Dates to 

Remember: 
 

June 10th Pancake Breakfast 

 

June 10th District Picnic – Ozark 

Park at 2:00 PM – Grubaugh Park 

907 E. Parkview, Ozark MO 

 

June 12th Stated Meeting and 

OES “Family Night” Pot Luck and 

Third Degree. Eat at 5:00 PM 

 

June 14 Executive Board Meeting 

at 6:30 PM 

 

June 16 Widows Luncheon 

 

June 26 Stated Meeting – Meal 

and First Degree – Eat at 5:00 PM

   

June Birthdays 

 

June 5 Daniel Jones 

 Jerry Dodd 

June 14 Alan Blankenship 

June 17 Terry Harris 

June 23 Bill Cole 

June 24 Ed Verrill 

  Jeffrey Brown 

June 25 Timothy King 

  Joseph Meyer 

June 29 Wayne Richards  

 

Lodges in 43 District 
 

Meeting Nights 

Billings       2nd Tue. 7:00 PM 

Branson     1st & 3rd Mon. 7:00 PM 

Forsyth     2nd Thur. 7:00 PM 

Friend       1st Tue. 7:30 PM 

Galena       1st Thurs. 7:00 PM 

Sparta Friday before full Moon 
 


